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Anti Slavery & Human Trafficking Policy

Modern slavery is a crime and a violation of fundamental human rights. It takes various forms, such
as slavery, servitude, forced and compulsory labour and human trafficking, all of which have in
common the deprivation of a person's liberty by another in order to exploit them for personal or
commercial gain. We have a zero-tolerance approach to modern slavery, and we are committed to
acting ethically and with integrity in all our business dealings and relationships and to implementing
and enforcing effective systems and controls to ensure modern slavery is not taking place
anywhere in our own business or in any of our supply chains.

We are also committed to ensuring there is transparency in our own business and in our approach
to tackling modern slavery throughout our supply chains.

Our Organisation
This statement is made by Skye Direct Business Supplies.

Skye Direct Business Supplies has customers throughout the United Kingdom. This statement
includes the steps we have taken during 2022 in order to minimize the risk of modern slavery or
human trafficking. The registered office of Skye Direct Ltd, Business Office Supplies,15-16 Howley
Business Park, Howley Park Road, Morley, Leeds, West Yorkshire, LS27 0BZ employs ** Members of
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Anti Slavery & Human Trafficking Policy Continued

Training

To ensure a high level of understanding of the risks of modern slavery and human trafficking in our
supply chains and our business, we provide training to our staff, which will be repeated in the
forthcoming year.

Further Steps

We intend to take the following steps as part of our efforts to continuing to combat slavery and
human trafficking:

Further Modern Slavery Act training for relevant staff who are engaged in the procurement of
products and services.

To review, and update if and as necessary, our supplier Code of Conduct to ensure greater
transparency from our suppliers.

Ensure not only compliance but a higher level of supply chain diligence, investigate any reports we
may receive in respect of modern slavery taking place in our supply chain.
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